Letters from C. Röbelen to Frederik Sander
 

189 Röbelen to Sander




Singapore 8th June 1881

Messrs F. Sander & Co, St. Albans, Herts.

Dear Sirs,

We have advanced to Mr. Roebelen through our agents in Manila the sum of $1000 (one thousand) ‘Spanish’ dollars in accordance with your favours of 22nd June  and 22nd Feb last.

Herewith we make up our account showing a balance due to us of $61.12 at Ex 3/9 2/4 of £11.13.0 for which amount we have drawn upon you at three days sight …our London firm as before and we ask your kind protection to our draft on presentation.

We are as yet without any advice, authorising us to advance any further sums to Mr. Roebelen and presume that instructions will reach us shortly.

We are, dear Sirs, your obedient servants, 


John Lindt & Co.

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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